ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



## DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET, MONGKOK, KOWLOON, HONG KONG WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

SN/1911-111

14 November 2019

Dear parents/guardians,

In line with the earlier announcement from the Education Bureau, school will be suspended on November 15th (Friday).

All extra-curricular activities taking place at school are also canceled. Students are advised to stay at home and self-study, especially in preparation for the upcoming exams. On this note, please be prepared for students to receive online assignments from teachers through e-Class or other platforms, so that we can continue our learning even outside the campus.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in safe-guarding the student's safety. We hope to see everyone safely back on the Hill soon.

Yours sincerely,

R.K.Y. Cheng

Headmaster